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29th April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Swimming – Year 3 and 4 

We are pleased to say that Year 3 and 4 will continue swimming on a Tuesday morning starting 

tomorrow (Tuesday 30th April) at Penzance Leisure Centre.  We have secured a weekly slot for one 

hour from 11am-12pm with a qualified swimming instructor. 

 

The children will be swimming on the following dates: 

 

30th April, 6th, 14th May 

Swimming suits, swimming hats, a towel and water bottle will be needed on the above dates.  Please 

can you ensure your child packs all these items. 

 

Mrs King will be transporting the children by minibus each week.  We will need volunteers to travel on 

the minibus with the children there and back. Please let the office know if you are able to help out. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per week towards costs.  Please can you make a 

payment of £9 by Friday 3rd May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kathryn Carter 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Swimming – Year 3 & 4 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £9 towards 

Childs Name: ______________________________________ 
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